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SMITH PLAYGROUND

SHARE WHATYOUWOUTD LIKE TO SEEFOR
IMPROVEMENTS TO SMITH PT.AYGROUND.

COMMUNITY
MEETING

BOSTON
PARKSG
RECREAIION
Marhn J Walsh, Malor
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TUESDAY, APRIL 25
I l:00 AM
]OSEPHINE A. FIORENTINO COMMUNITY CENTER
'123 Antwerp Street, Allston, MA O2'134

This is the first parent meeting in a series of community meetings. Existing park conditions will be

presented and neighbors and park users can provide input on what theywould like tosee in the park.

Child care will be available for this meeting.

For more information, please call Cathy Baker-Eclipse at the Boston Parks and Recreation Department
(617) 961-3058 or email cathy. baker-eclipse6boston.gov
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http6://m ail .google.com/m ai l/# nborl 5b8267cgba27acb?com pose= 15b827ad96b0'l esa&projector= 1
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